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I write in complete opposition of HB1469.   This is complete infringement of personal freedoms. 
 
If YOU chose to get a vaccination, then YOU are SAFE.  If your vaccines are so great, you then are SAFE 
and protected from others whether they vaccinate or not.  Correct?  So why is everyone so worried 
about what the other individual is doing.      
 
My daughter suffered for four years after her vaccination in 2006.   If people would do their research 
they would see the many many injuries that happen out there.   Facebook group “Vaccine Injury Stories” 
is full of injury stories.   The COVID vaccine injuries are already starting to pour in.   People just need to 
do their research. 
 
This is a total infringement of my rights.  I own one thing in this world:  MY BODY.  And I should decide 
what goes on with it.    
 
I have five grandchildren and as of now not one of them has had an ear infection or hardly even been 
sick.  They are extremely healthy – unvaccinated.  Vaccinated children get ear infections and illnesses 
much more often.   SIDS deaths are almost always within a few weeks of a vaccination. 
 
If you have not done your research you have no right to make mandates such as this – as remember this 
could affect one of your very own loved ones sometime in the future. 
 
 
I urge a NO vote on this bill. 
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